CAROL STREAM PUBLIC LIBRARY
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN PURSUANT TO THE OPEN MEETINGS
ACT (5 ILCS 120/1.01 ET. SEQ.) THAT THE LIBRARY BOARD OF TRUSTEES
HAVE CANCELLED THE REGULAR BOARD MEETING OF THE BOARD OF
LIBRARY TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF CAROL STREAM, SCHEDULED FOR
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2024 AT 7:00 P.M. DUE TO LACK OF
BUSINESS THAT COULD NOT OTHERWISE BE CONSIDERED AT THEIR
NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING ON JANUARY 15, 2025.

Dated: November 25, 2024
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Susan Westgate, Libr%ry Director




